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August 23,1995
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_

Secretary of the Commission (ggqqg
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Cermaem A b h = =:*' * 4Lo11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852-2738

ATTENTION: Docketing and Services Branch

SUBJECT: Proposed Design Certification Rules for Standardized Advanced
Reactors (60 Federal Register 17902 and 17924)

Dear Sir:

Please refer to our letter dated August 10,1995 providing comments on the Proposed
Design Certiffication Rules for Standardized Advanced Reactors (60 Federal Register
17902 and 17924).

Based on a phone call from Mr. H. Tovmassian of your office, we understand that the
last line of text on the first page of our letter may have been lost due to a word
processing error on our part.

Entcosed is a corrected copy of our letter. The last line on the first page of this
corrected version reads:

" plant may be lost. Some of our specific concerns follow."

We request that the previous version be replaced with the corrected version enclosed
herewith.
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We appreciate Mr. Tovmassian's effort in bringing the error to our attention.~~

Sincerely,

Michael J. Wallace
Senior Vice President
Chief Nuclear Officer

Attachment

Phillip Bayne, Nuclear Energy Institutecc:
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